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Klondike Derby for 2025 went
amazing. Based on troops
responses we will definitely
be having more units come
next year. Our top events
were the sled race, tug a war,
and the obstacle courses.
Thank you all the units that
came. And a big shout out to
the staff. Without all of your
support this event would not
have been the same.
 -Simran Kishan
  Klondike Youth Chair

Klondike!
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Conclave 2024

The banquet was a huge hit! It
celebrated the highlights of the
2024 lodge year (January to
July), showcasing awards,
events, and achievements that
made the year so memorable.
We also welcomed our 2025
Section Chief, Finn Diringer and
Section Secretary, Anastasia
Carroll. Our youth chair, Aidan
Gin, and Adviser, Mr. Truex did an
outstanding job planning a
spectacular event.
-Ananya Sriram
 Lodge Chief

Photo Dump!
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Upcoming Events
Spring Induction:

Fri., March 28th to Sun.,
March 30th, 2025

Trade-O-Ree 
Sat., April 26th, 2025

Fages Hike
Sat., May 17th, 2025

Lodge Fellowship
Sun., May 18th, 2025

Past Event Highlights

NLS 2024

Vigil Induction

Spring Ordeal WEBSITE: HTTPS://YERBABUENA.GOLDENGATESCOUTING.ORG/
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What has your village been up to this past year?

Moluk
We had 2 Large scale 50+
scout Pizza Parties after the
Ordeals and went to K1 Speed
Go Karts and Boomers
Arcade. 2024 Calendar Year
-Rishi Kaushik
 Moluk Village Chief

YOU! Yes, you! You should go to the 2025 Spring
Ordeal Weekend at Yerba Buena Lodge. The Ordeal
weekend will take place in the Wente Scout
Reservation from March 28 to March 30. I need
everyone's help to work as Elangomats as well as
ceremonialists and trading post staff. I look forward
to hopefully seeing all of you there to help our
candidates join our lodge and give them a good
experience. Wente is a favorite scout camp for
many, so why not join us and provide cheerful
service to the camp and our candidates
 -Willis Sargent
  Vice Chief of Inductions

Introducing Spring Ordeal

Spring Ordeal
Staff Sign Up


